
 

 
Bearpark Primary School 

 
Weekly Newsletter 

 
Friday 13th September 2013 

  
  

 

Autumn Term 1 

                            
                               Co.Durham Primary School of the Year for PE 2010                        

 

*Stars of the Week* 
Foster Eltringham for fantastic behaviour and being kind and thoughtful 

Lewis Gardener for brilliant manners 
 
Nursery Provision 
We will be providing nursery provision from January 2014. Please contact the office for more 
information.  
School Lunch 
School lunch costs £9.00 per week. Please send money to school in a named envelope or purse. As 
food is ordered in advance, we require a fortnight’s notice, if you would like to change from school 
lunch to packed lunch. 
Bag2School 
Next week, Friends of the School are organising a Bag2School collection. You should receive a 
collection bag next week.  Please fill the bag with unwanted clothes, curtains and bedding. Please do 
not put toys in the collection bag. 
School Disco 
Friends of the School are holding a school disco on Tuesday 22nd October. All children are invited. 
Guitar Club 
Unfortunately guitar club has been cancelled until further notice. 
Uniform 
We still have school uniform in the office waiting to be collected. Please collect items as soon as 
possible. 
Attendance 
Please ensure children attend school every day. They can attend school with coughs and colds. It is 
surprising how many tummy aches disappear after registration!  
 
School Attendance Target 96% 
Last week: 97.5% 
This week: 96.2%  

 

Dates for your Diary 
Artist in school Friday 27th September 

Class 4 visit to The North of England Museum Monday 7th October 

Coffee Morning Friday 25th October 

Break up for half term Friday 25th October 

Class 4 swimming  Monday November 4th 


